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Society of Plastics Engineers


13 CHURCH HILL ROAD, NEWTOWN, CONNECTICUT 06470 USA

TELEPHONE: +1 203-775-0471   FAX: +1 203-775-8490   WWW.4SPE.ORG


Dear (Sponsor),

On behalf of the Society of Plastics Engineers (Section/Division/SIG) and (co-sponsor if applicable), I want to extend a heart-felt thank you for your commitment to making the (event title) conference so successful.   It was the vision of the Committee to inform, inspire, and provide a networking forum for our attendees.  Your sponsorship helped make our vision a reality.
Your support is greatly appreciated and we look forward to working together at future events.
Sincerely,

(Event Chair)
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